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GATHERING SCHEDULE

Board Meeting 6:00 P.M.

Fellowship 6:30 P.M.

Worship 7:30 P.M.

March 21 – First United
Methodist of Three Rivers

April 11 – Faith Lutheran
Church of Beeville

The wind blows where it wishes,

and you hear its sound, but you do

not know where it comes from or

where it goes. So it is with

everyone who is born of the Spirit.

John 3:8

Adrienne Zermeno

Community

Spiritual

Director

“Wearing a linen ephod, David was
dancing before the Lord with all his
might,”

6:142 Samuel

Grace and peace in the name of our
Lord Jesus Christ!

I love this story of David as told in
second Samuel. The ark of the
covenant was being brought from
Judah into the city of David. At
first David has great enthusiasm,
but then things happen and David
loses his confidence and becomes
afraid and angry at God. Eventually
David sees how much God’s
presence with the ark blessed
others and then dares to risk again.
David dances with all his might.

Our faith is a journey, one that
sometimes is bumpy. Sometimes
we wail and shake our hands at
God, sometimes we mourn the loss
of our dreams, and sometimes we
dance with all our might in God’s
presence. God is with us
throughout the journey.

Where are you? Are you dancing
with all your might before God? Do
you remember a time when you
ushered in God’s presence in your
life? That’s something to dance
over.

See Adrienne Page 2

Chase Kopplin

Community
Lay Director

I was happy to see everyone

at the gathering in Three

Rivers. We have the Men’s

Walk coming up along with

Easter!! I hope to see a very

healthy turnout for the next

gathering to welcome in the

baby chicks!!

Saturday April 7th is

Candlelight so please come

join us and make this night a

special night for everyone

involved. I hope to see

everyone at our next

gathering on April 11th at

Faith Lutheran Church of

Beeville.

--Layton



If you will give a

Fourth Day Talk

at a gathering,

Contact: Danny Denson

danny@densonlls.com

830-299-9661

Prayer List

Team and Pilgrims of Walk 68

Albert Garcia Viola Monrreal

Frank Garcia Joe Cisneros

Cyndi Seger

Seth Garcia and Family

Family of Kristi Ott

4Th Day Speaker

for February

Adrienne Zermeno

Three Rivers

Adrienne continued from page 1

We can dance with all our might over what God is doing in the lives of our Brothers on Walk 68, the first weekend
of April. I give thanks to God for all those walking and serving.

Make a point to come welcome the baby chicks at our gathering on April 11 (moved a week earlier because of Holy
Week).

De Colores!
Pastor Adrienne



Danny Denson

Lay Director

Walk # 68

2019

Greeting and God’s Blessings to all:

As I write this article, I find myself pondering what we have to do to get our

Emmaus Community re-energized and active. We are 10 days away from Walk 68

and we are still struggling to find Pilgrims. Sponsors are you keeping in touch with

your Pilgrims? Are they active in reunion groups? Have they sponsored a Pilgrim

yet? We are facing the very distinct possibility of Men’s Walks going to an every

other year schedule. Why can’t we fill these Walks?

Our team met for the final time on March 23rd. All talks have been heard and we are

starting to pack for Zephyr. Please pray for the Team, those who signed the Prayer

Vigils, those who have provided Agape and most importantly please pray for the

Pilgrims.

DeColores

Danny

Katheryn Mylnar

Lay Director

Walk #69

October 3-6, 2019

Hey y’all! I hope this finds you looking forward to all of the blessings God has in

store for you. Are you taking time each day to think about all He has already

blessed you with? Take time to talk to Him and listen to what He’s saying to you.

Are you ready for the best Walk ever? I’m excited about the team that God has

already picked out and I’m even more excited about the Pilgrims that He is

preparing for this Walk. Ladies & gentlemen, we have the opportunity to serve in a

life changing experience, not only for the pilgrims but for each of us too!

Have YOU turned in your application? Are you ready to allow God to use you in a

meaningful way to impact someone else’s life? Mail your application to P.O. Box

1417, Beeville, TX 78104 or email it to me at kmylnar@yahoo.com. I’m so blessed

to be taking this journey with each of you and I’m praying that you are preparing

yourself to come along and join the team.

De Colores!



WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY
BOARD MEMBERS 2018

Chase Kopplin (Community Lay Director)
Danny Denson (Assistant Community Lay Director)
Paula Morgan (Secretary)
Leanne Fox (Board Rep, Co-Secretary)
Richard Webb (Treasurer)
Danny Dobson (Community Board Rep)
Adrienne Zermeno (Community Spiritual Director)
Ken Houston (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Gary Conklin (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Dean Fleming (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Trish Denson
Glenda Harbaugh
Glenda Baker
Patricia Kopplin
Lou Schulenberg

FIRST UNITED

METHODIST CHURCH

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.
BEEVILLE, TEXAS

78102

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and Pennie will send the

Breeze to your email address.

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report

General Operating Fund $14,500.32

Scholarship Fund $3094.00

Total Funds Available $17,594.32

If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings, but
would like to contribute to the financial needs of
your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can
be sent to Danny Dobson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26,
Beeville, Texas 78104.


